
July 5, 2017

David Soule, P.E.
Inspections Plus Inc.
4382 Alexander Blvd NE
Albuquerque, NM 87107


[bookmark: _GoBack]Re:	U-Haul Center Coors and I40
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 6-5-17 (H11E059)


Dear Mr. Soule,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 6-7-17, the above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and to be included in the Work Order construction plans.

	The plan was not approved for an ESC Permit for grading and Building Permit, because it did not propose inlet protection for the onsite pond outfalls.   A separate plan was previously approved to apply for an ESC Permit for grading and Building Permit.  

	Include a copy of the approved plan in the Work Order construction plans.  

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.


				Sincerely,
							

				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality 
Planning Dept.
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